
CITEL REC.2 (II-98)1  

  

REQUEST FOR INPUTS FOR THE WORK OF THE AD HOC WORKING GROUP  

ON THE STRUCTURE AND FUNCTIONING OF CITEL  

  
 The Second Regular Meeting of the Assembly of the Inter-American Telecommunication Commission, 
CITEL,  
  

  
CONSIDERING:  
  
 The importance of the work of the Ad Hoc Group for the future structure of CITEL, the possibility of an 
expanded role for the Associate Members, and the operating procedures that will guide the work of the 
Commission;  
  
RECOMMENDS:  
  
1. That Member States submit their recommendations covering the structure and operation of CITEL 

to the Executive Secretary by June 1, 1998 in order that the proposal be compiled, translated and 
distributed to all the participants prior to the meeting of the Ad Hoc Group in August.  

  
2. That Member States, where appropriate, seek the views of their Associate Members in the 

preparations of proposals for the work of the Ad Hoc Group.  
  
INSTRUCTS THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY:  
  
 To distribute the proposals for the work of the Ad Hoc Group to all Member States and associate members 
by July 15, 1998.  
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